PARENT COUNCIL MEETING

Wednesday 24 October 2012

Present: S Munro, D O’Neill, S Anderson, M Mackie, M Craig, Tricia, J Miller, R McLuckie, M Arendarikova, M Gunion
Apologies: 

Minutes agreed from last meeting.

Head Teacher update from Morag Gunion
Morag Gunion came along to the parent council to discuss the Head Teacher post.  The post is now advertised.  The leeting will take place on 5 November.  Application forms will be available for Parent Council members who are in the interview panel  from Wednesday 7 November.  S Anderson, R McLuckie and M Arendarikova will sit on the interview panel.  Interviews will be Wednesday 28 November.  There will also be an assessment at the assessment centre on November 15.  M Gunion will liaise with interview panel to finalise details.

The parent Council thanked Morag for her time.


HT Report

· The school show has been widely praised.  It has had  a wonderful impact on pupils, staff and the wider.  46 staff, 70 pupils, 8 parent council members, 3 former pupils and 12 former staff or friends of staff helped with the show.  It was watched by 1400.  D O’Neill has received emails and cards saying just how professional the production was and how enjoyable people found it.

Well done to all pupils, staff, parents and friends who were involved.

· The current school roll is 424.  It’s highest for a while.

· The schools positive destination for pupils last year was 98.8% It is hoped we will be one of the highest schools in Glasgow. 

Race night

S Anderson collected in more money for ticket sales and race cards.  Final arrangements were made.  Helpers are asked to come for 6.30-7.00 pm.  Each member will take a turn sitting at the horse selling booths.  Raffle tickets will also be sold.  S Munro will create a 100 square card for selling.

Correspondence

We have received a bank statement for the old School Board account.  This has now been closed and the money should be transferred into our new account.
